Weekly Newsletter

Mrs. Rawitt’s

5th Grade Class

April 8,2019

Important Dates

Middle School Orientation

Fifth graders will take a trip to Gamble Rogers Middle
School on Thursday. Students will get information about what
to expect next year and will have a chance to tour the school.
We will be back to school in time for lunch.
*Please turn in field trip forms by Wednesday.

GRMS Open House Night
for Parents and Students
Tuesday, April 30"

*See the flyer that went home last week.

States and Capitals

We will end our study of US History this quarter by focusing on
our 50 states. Students have a State Project they are working on
that will count as TWO Social
Studies grades. Also, beginning

this week, there will be a States
and Capitals Quiz every Friday.
The first quiz on the SOUTHEAST
REGION will be this Friday.

April 11
GRMS Orientation Field Trip

April 16
Gifted Transition Meeting (2:00)

April 17
Field Day

April 19
No School

Student of the Week

Thursday, April 11t

S5pm—-7pm




